
 

 

Invitation  
to N5T brokerage event on 

Nanotechnologies  
 
 
Dear N5T Colleague 
 
On the 26th and 27th September 2016 the N5T Alliance will organize a brokerage event with focus on 
Nanotechnologies and related topics included in the H2020 Work Program for 2016-2017.  
 
The event will be held, at the Technical University of Denmark (DTU), Lyngby, Denmark.  
 
As participant, you will have a unique opportunity to network and get in contact with colleagues from the 
N5T universities in order to find partners for an H2020 proposal.  
 
The event will be organized around a number of Nanotechnologies topics that are relevant to the 
participants and are open under the 2017 calls. Upon registration, you will be asked to submit a short 
summary of your research interests explaining your idea for a research proposal (150 words max). 
Matchmaking will then be facilitated by qualified experts, from DTU and NTNU, up to and during the event.  
 
During the day the participants will also have the possibility to get familiar with the 2018-2020 Work 
Programme, which will be officially adopted by the end of 2017.   
 
Information about the agenda and travel instructions will follow shortly.  
 
For registration and submission of the summary please e-mail to Mette Christiansen, DTU Nanotech, 
mech@nanotech.dtu.dk. 
 
Please note that 30 seats will be available and allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
The registration will close 1 September 2016. 
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